
 

April 2023 

 

Dear Port North Residents,  

 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to those of 

you who voted in our recent Village election. I would like to thank you for your support and 

confidence in our ability to continue to create a positive impact in our neighborhood.  

As we plan ahead for this year, our priorities include major improvements to our infrastructure, 

beautification projects, maintaining fiscal stability, and supporting community-based programs 

for our youth.  

As always, the Board and I look forward to serving you this year. Feel free to reach out at any 

time, we are always open to hearing any suggestions and concerns.  

 

Best,  

Mayor Bob Weitzner  

mayor@portwashingtonnorth.org 


